
GOVERNING BOARD AGENDA ITEM  

AMPHITHEATER UNIFIED SCHOOL DISTRICT NO. 10 

_________________________________________________________________________ 
 
DATE OF MEETING:   June 20, 2017 

 

TITLE: Approval of Agreement With St. Elizabeth's Health Center, Inc. for School-Based 

Dental Hygiene Clinic Services 

 
________________________________________________________________________________ 

BACKGROUND:    
The District recognizes a need for its students to have access to basic dental hygiene services to promote good 

dental health and maximize a student’s school success.  St. Elizabeth’s Health Center, Inc. (SEHC) provides 

dental health services to the working poor.  A.R.S. §15-1105 permits a school district to permit the acceptance 

of in-kind services in exchange for use of district property.   

 

SEHC has approached the District with an offer to provide dental hygiene services to District students on 

school property.  The specific services are described in Exhibit A of the attached Memorandum of 

Understanding. 

 

There is no cost to the District in providing services to its students, the scheduling of which can be determined 

at the convenience of each school’s administrator.  The term of the agreement is from July 1, 2017 to June 30, 

2018 with provisions made for yearly renewal. 

 

 

________________________________________________________________________________ 

RECOMMENDATION:   
The Administration recommends that the Governing Board approve the School-Based Dental Hygiene Clinic 

Services agreement with St. Elizabeth’s Health Center, Inc.  Mr. Clyde Dangerfield, Cantelme & Brown, 

Legal Counsel, reviewed and approved this agreement on June 9, 2017. 

 

 

________________________________________________________________________________________ 

INITIATED BY:                                                                                          Date:  June 15, 2017    
 

 

 

                    ______________________________________ 
                                                                                                                       Patrick Nelson, Superintendent 


